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AD1 engaged to enhance iworkforNSW platform 

 
Melbourne, Australia, 4 May 2021: AD1 Holdings Limited (ASX: AD1) (AD1 or the Company), is pleased to 
announce that it has signed a project with the NSW Government to further enhance the iworkforNSW 
careers platform and the accompanying mobile applications. 
 
The NSW Government has developed a Digital Design System for use across all government websites. The 
system also requires digital assets to meet the upgraded technical and content accessibility requirements in 
order to ensure an enhanced online experience that better support people with disability. As part of the 
project, the iworkforNSW platform, which is an important digital asset for the NSW Government, will be 
enhanced to align with these design and accessibility guidelines. The update will be extended to the iOS and 
android applications. 
 
AD1 CEO, Prashant Chandra, said: “We understand this project to be an important initiative for the NSW 
Government in progressing work on the Premier’s Priority target of employing more people with disability in 
the public sector and to drive alignment with other NSW Government digital products. We are very pleased 
with the opportunity to assist them achieve this objective.” 
  
“The platform was first implemented over five years ago and has successfully provided jobseekers with a 
destination platform for employment with the NSW Government.” 
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